
 

 

As a Business Association DABA endeavors to provide financial assistance to many worthy causes as 

possible. However, funds are limited, and the Board must be selective to ensure the greatest impact is 

done within these constraints. We have established this application to create a consistent process for 

reviewing and approving such requests. 

 

As a reminder, DABA will only process individual donations for current years. We cannot commit to 

future donations and will need an updated request form for each request. 

 

Please answer the following questions, as well as submit a copy of your annual operating budget to 

DABA, who will discuss as a Board at the next available Board Meeting. Thank You! 

 

1. Please submit your organizations name, and contact information below: 
 
 
 

2. What is the dollar amount of your request? 
 
 
 

3. When is this funding needed by? 
 
 
 

4. Please briefly describe the nature of your request. What are the funds needed for? 
 
 
 

5. What percentage of our financial support goes directly to the cause described? (As opposed 
to admin costs, etc.) 

 

DABA Donation Request Form 



 
 

 
 

6. If DABA does not help with funding, what would the impact be to your organization or 
event? 

 
 
 

7. Please feel free to add any additional information you feel would be helpful to the board 
below: 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

To Submit Electronically, Email DABA @: 

daba.arlington.wa@gmail.com  

 

To Submit a Paper Request, Print and Return To: 

103 E 3rd St 

Suite 109 

Arlington, WA 98223 

 

Remember to include a most recent copy of your 

Annual Operating Budget with this submission! 
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